
The Virginia Porcelain Artists featuring hand painted china will be holding their state 
show at P. Buckley Moss Museum on lucky Friday, April13th and Saturday, April14th 
from 9 AM to 4 PM. With a theme of the, "Porcelain Gardens," the Museum will be 
abloom with fresh, colorful creations of flowers to match the splendor of spring all 
around us. 
  
After a hot summer many Virginia painters are fast at work learning and painting as 
much as possible to heighten your enjoyment of displays among the paintings of artist P. 
Buckley Moss.  Guest Artist, Mary Gosden comes from New York to demonstrate, teach 
and exhibit her unique architecturally inspired paintings on porcelain.  Porcelain Dolls by 
Judi will share their "tea time" with visitors. The "Porcelain Gardens" are a treat that will 
amaze you.  A joy for young and old alike don't miss these artisans at work. 
  
This will be the last regional show in this area.  Next year the show will take place in 
Richmond, so please don't miss the opportunity to see this remarkable exhibit. 
Demos and supplies available. Door prizes to be given. Artisans from Virginia and 
featured Guest Artist Mary Gosden from New York will be on hand to answer questions 
and display their work.  For more information call Rosemarie Tanner at (540)480-2588 
or on the web at  www.VAWOCP.org. 
 

http://www.vawocp.org/

